
 
 NOTICE ON THE STATUS OF SPECIAL PROJECTS APPLICATIONS  

Wholesale and Retail SETA @WRSETA company/w&rseta www.wrseta.org.za 

The Wholesale & Retail SETA wishes to thank all stakeholders that submitted applications through the Discretionary Grant 2024/25 and 2025/26 Funding Window for 

Special Projects which subsequently closed on 15 September 2024.  

Subsequent to evaluation processes conducted by the SETA, the W&RSETA hereby publishes the names of the organisations whose proposals may be considered by 

the SETA for future strategic projects the SETA may intend to implement based on operational requirements and budget availability. It is important to note that award 

letters will only be issued as and when there is a need for partnering on a specific priority area with one or more organisations in the published list. Proposals submitted 

may be considered in-part or in-whole in line with the W&RSETA’s funding rates or project approved budget for implementation during the current financial year period 

ending 31st March 2026.  

Awards will be made at the discretion of the W&RSETA and the W&RSETA reserves the right not to make any award.  

For further information or clarification, kindly contact the W&RSETA Special Projects Office at Specialprojectsenquiries@wrseta.org.za  

 

Yours sincerely, 

     

Mr. Sipho Shoba 

Chief Operations Officer 

 
 DISCRETIONARY GRANT 2024/25 AND 2025/26 FUNDING WINDOW FOR             

SPECIAL PROJECTS  


